
Asbestos Statement
Anthony Wayne Local School District maintains some asbestos containing building materials (ACBM) in some
of its buildings.  These materials are maintained and monitored in a safe, non-friable condition.  An inspection
by EPA certified personnel is conducted every 3 years.  Additional information may be obtained by contacting
the District’s Asbestos Designated Person, D. Matt Dick, at the Burdo Building during normal business hours,
or by telephone at (419) 877-1200.


